

Board Meeting Notes 2/7/17

1 message

PVHS Football Booster Club <pvhsfootballboosterclub@gmail.com> Reply-To: pvhsfootballboosterclub@gmail.com
To: temrich4@gmail.com

Tue, Feb 21, 2017 at 8:13 PM



PVHS Football Booster Club Meeting

February 7, 2017

Meeting called to order @ 7:03 pm

In attendance: President-Teresa Emrich, Vice President Stacy Roquemore, Treasurer- Scott Emrich and Kim Bell, Secretary Lauren Roberts, Janette and Jeff Kiraly, Michael Randall, Carra Randall, Annie Bryant, Mindy Rasmussen, Mendie Terry, Katrina Leslie.

Topic of Business

- 1. **Approve Minutes from November's Meeting:** Teresa voted a motion on the minutes and Lauren and Scott seconded the minutes.
- 2. **Treasurer's Report:** There is a positive cash balance in the booster club account going into this upcoming year. The positive cash balance will be useful and necessary to help pay for dues that will be coming up early in the season.

- 3. **Board:** Stacy Roquemore has decided to resign as vice president. As a result there are some role changes and Kim Bell will take over the role as Vice President.
- 4. Mailer Fund Raiser: The purpose of the mail fund raiser program is to reach out to family members who live outside of our community who would maybe like to help financially in supporting the PVHS Football program. The goal is for each football player to provide a certain number of mailing addresses. Letters of support will then be sent out. Recipients of the the letters can then in turn send money thru the mail or possibly online (we are going to try and look into a way for people to send support online as well).
- 5. Locker Room Drive: Farmington Municipal Schools have provided two portables for the PVHS Football program to serve as locker rooms and also a film room for the athletes. However, the portables provided are simply that... empty portables. Our goal as the PVHS Boost Club is to provide the funding to equip these portables with lockers and the equipment necessary for film watching. Proceeds from the mail fund raiser along with other fund raisers done throughout the early season will hopefully provide the necessary monies along with possible donations from the community. The end goal is to have new paint, flooring and around 100 lockers, enough for each athlete. This will all depend on the amount of donations and funds that become available. This is still a work in process and the final details are still being worked out with Coach Howell.
- 6. **Freshman Orientation:** Our Freshman Orientation will take place May 2 at 7 pm and the PVHS gym. We will be sending invitations to Heights and Mesa View. The freshman orientation hosted last year was very beneficial to upcoming freshman starting into the program.
- 7. Player Workout Clothes: The goal of the PVHS Football program is to unite the players both on the field while playing but also off the field even during workouts. The PVHS Booster Club has proposed a motion to try and provide the PVHS football athletes with matching workout clothes. The booster club would like to look into pricing for matching workout clothes for the boys. These workout clothes will distinguish the players, help them feel special and may serve as a way to get other students recruited. Lauren voted for this motion and Michael seconded this motion.
- 8. **Redskins Camp:** PVHS will be hosting a summer camp June 26-28 with players from the NFL Redskins team providing instruction to area athletes and coaches. This camp will be open to all area schools free of charge.

Since we are the hosting school we would like to be wonderful hosts. Food will be provided during the three day camp, with some of the food coming from the PVHS Booster Club. We want to make sure all are invited and know about this event. There are many logistics that are still being worked out. We will continue to discuss this camp in the upcoming meetings.

9. Summer Youth Camp: Since PVHS is hosting the Redskins Camp this summer our annual youth summer camp that usually takes place in June is probably going to be revised. The PVHS Booster Club President Teresa will be working with the coaches to see if and when would be the best time to host the youth camp this summer. Details are still being determined.

Meeting adjourned at 8:18 pm







Copyright © 2017 Piedra Vista Football Booster Club, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you have a student who is part of the PVHS Football Program

Our mailing address is:

Piedra Vista Football Booster Club 5700 College Blvd Farmington, NM 87402

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

